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October 19, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The Hinsdale Middle/High School will be offering parent-teacher conferences on Thursday 

afternoon, November 8, 2018, and Friday morning, November 9, 2018.  We are providing two 

options for you to schedule a fifteen-minute conference with teachers, guidance counselors, 

and/or administrators.  If you wish to schedule with two teachers for the same time period, such 

as a classroom teacher and case manager, please sign up for both teachers for the same time 

period. 

 

You may want to use an online option available through the following links, based on the last 

name for teachers: 

 

Teachers A-H           https://bit.ly/2RY5KdR 

 
Teachers L-Z           https://bit.ly/2CrfOH1 

 
Special Ed, Guidance, Administration  https://bit.ly/2Aid0dN 

 

Alternatively, you may find it more convenient to call the school at 336-5984 and schedule an 

appointment through Mrs. Patel or Mrs. Kilelee in our office. When scheduling, be sure to 

provide your name, your contact information, and your child’s name. 

 

There will also be support available during conferences if you need help understanding and 

accessing student achievement information.  These information resources include PowerSchool 

and formal test results such as NHSAS, PSAT, SAT, and MAP tests. We will have staff in the 

library lab to assist you with these resources, or you may wish to schedule an individualized 

conference with your child’s counselor. 

 

We hope you have the opportunity to participate on November 8 or 9.  However, if the times are 

not convenient for you, please do not hesitate to call and we can arrange conferences at other 

mutually convenient times for you and your child’s teachers. 

Sincerely,  

Ann Freitag, Principal     Thomas Ronning, Assistant Principal 

https://bit.ly/2RY5KdR
https://bit.ly/2CrfOH1
https://bit.ly/2Aid0dN

